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Gentlemen:   
  
As a homeowner in San Clemente facing the possibility of a failure of the nuclear plant located only a few 
miles from my residence, I feel obligated to bring to your attention that So. Ca. Edison is skirting its 
responsibility to protect the public from a nuclear accident of the kind seen in Fukushima. The 
protections provided against a tsunami were built years ago and are totally inadequate based on current 
estimates of a probable, and very likely,  earthquake. The safeguards against leaks of radioactive material 
have been substandard for years and the Company is known for endless violations of safety 
requirements. Therefore regulators must be very forceful and demand that Edison rebuilt the protective 
wall, clean up all the radioactive material stored inside and then close the plant forever. One can find a 
better, safer and more reliable source of power, which amounts to only 7% of their production anyway, 
elsewhere given the new technology available today 
Thank you for your help. Sincerely, 
  
Flavio Ciferri 
126 Calle Patricia 
San Clemente, CA 92672   
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